
DIRECTOR COMMENTS
TUESDAY NOV, 26: CPA JOLLEY FIRM LUIS. A. PEREZ CAME TO OUR OFFICE AND ASKED FOR 
SOME PAYABLES AND INVOICES DOCUMMENTS TO MAKE BSCD AUDIT; THEY WERE HERE FROM 
9:00 AM – 1:00 PM

MONDAY DEC 2: I RECEIVED A CALL FROM CALIFORNIA WATER BOARD REPRESENTATIVE 
GABRIEL SAYING THAT NEED ORIGINAL INVOICE FROM US OF THE FEASABILITY GRANT FOR HIS 
REVIEW. 

TUESDAY DEC, 3RD: ONE OF THE TOILETS WAS IN BAD SHAPE DUE TO BAD FLUSH TANK, I CALLED 
DIFFERENTS PLUMBING COMPANIES (7) SOME OF THEM SAID NEED SEE THE PART TO 
COMPARE FROM IT IF THEY HAVE, NONE OF THE SEVEN HAS ONE, I CALLED FERGUSON AND 
SAID THEY NEED TO ASK FOR IT TO SOME OTHER BROTHER COMPANY FROM OTHER STATE AND 
WILL BE IN A 2 OR 3 DAYS

TUESDAY DEC 10: I RECEIVED A CALL FROM COG TO INVITE ME TO THEIR MEETING ON DEC 11 
AT 9:00 AM, TO HAVE BIOLA PRESENCE.

WEDNESDAY DEC, 11: I ASSISTED TO COG MEETING WHERE THEY SHOWED US THAT FRESNO 
COUNTY HAVE THE LOWEST HOUSING DEVELOPMENT FEES IN ALL ENTIRE SJV AND ASKED FOR 
RISE FEES TO THE NEW HOUSE OWNERS STARTING 2020, IF FRESNO COUNTY DOES’NT WANT 
DO IT STATE WILL DO IT FOR US AND WILL BE HIGER 

WEDNESDAY DEC, 11: GARY CALLED ME TO SIGN SOME MAPS TO SEND THE BID AD TO 
KERMAN NEWS FOR 5TH STREET PROJECT, WE TALKED ABOUT THE OTHER PROJECTS AND HE 
SAID THAT WE NEED WAIT FOR STATE RESPONSES, DUE TO HOLIDAYS WILL BE FOR NEXT YEAR

THURSDAY DEC, 12: I COUNTED UTILITIES PAYMENTS CHECKS AND MONEY ORDERS FOR NEXT 
DAY DEPOSIT   

TUESDAY DEC, 17: I RECEIVED FROM STATE OF CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF WATER 
RESOURCES THE AMENDMENT FOR AN EXTENSION FROM THE RECHARGE PROJECT ASKING FOR 
MY ELECTRONIC SIGNATURE TO GIVE US (BSCD) UNTIL APRIL 30, 2021 TO FINISH THE PROJECT


